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LIUNA Local 506 24th Annual Nick Barbieri
Bocce Tournament Raises $100,000

TORONTO , ONTARIO, CANADA, September 5, 2015 /EINPresswire.com/ -- LIUNA Local 506 24th
Annual Nick Barbieri Bocce Tournament Raises $100,000

TORONTO-September 4,2015//For nearly a quarter century, LIUNA (Labourers International Union of
North America) Local 506 together with the Toronto Construction Association, hosts its Annual Bocce
Tournament in memory of beloved member Nick Barbieri.

Today, this annual tournament is not only a celebration of Nick’s life, but also a successful fundraiser
for various charitable institutions. Each year the Committee selects a charity that has at one point
affected LIUNA Members and their families. Charities such as Lupus Ontario; Thalassemia
Foundation; Huntington Society; Starlight Starbright Children’s Foundation; Palliative Care Unit of the
Hospital for Sick Children in Memory of Joshua Drake; Second Harvest; Sunnybrook Hospital Burn
Unit; Camp Oochigeas; Big Brothers Big Sisters; Shining Through Centre, Bladder Cancer Canada;
Toronto Azzuri Club and many more.

LIUNA International Vice President and Regional Manager for Central and Eastern Canada, Joseph
Mancinelli, acknowledged the commitment of local 506 by saying, “through the foresight that Carmen
Principato and his executive board had, it was a great idea to create an event that brings people
together in a social atmosphere. It is an event that not only brings people in the industry together, but
also raises money for charity. | congratulate Carmen and his executive board for the tremendous
success at the 24th Annual Nick Barbieri Bocce Tournament.”

The 2015 Bocce Tournament proudly raised $100,000 with a portion of the funds contributed to the
William Osler Foundation and to Spinal Cord Injury Ontario. Since its inception, the Nick Barbieri
Bocce Tournament has raised well over two million dollars to help improve the lives of Canadians in
the Greater Toronto Area.

LIUNA prides itself on being an organization that builds lives and better futures for members and their
families. LIUNA Local 506 Business Manager Carmen Principato continued, “Together, we are
transforming lives and building brighter futures, but without the generous assistance and support of
Local Unions, Employer Partners, Professional Partners, colleagues and friends, it wouldn't be
possible. We thank all of our volunteers, staff, and partners for their continued support.”

Anthony Primerano

LIUNA Government Liaison
(416)888-3990

email us here

This press release can be viewed online at: http://www.einpresswire.com

Disclaimer: If you have any questions regarding information in this press release please contact the
company listed in the press release. Please do not contact EIN Presswire. We will be unable to assist
you with your inquiry. EIN Presswire disclaims any content contained in these releases.


http://www.einpresswire.com
http://www.einpresswire.com/contact_author/2003915
http://www.einpresswire.com/

© 1995-2015 IPD Group, Inc. All Right Reserved.



